
Dear   Westsiders,  
 
Westside   leadership   is   aware   of   your   concerns   about   the   coronavirus,   is   monitoring   the  
situation,   encourages   you   to   do   what   is   best   for   you   and   please   follow   all   public   health  
directives.  
 
Meanwhile,   Westside   Unitarian   Universalist   Church   will   continue   to   communicate   via   email,  
Facebook,   our   website,   and   the   Remind   text   messaging   platform*.  
 
We   created   four    Sanitation   Stations    in   the   building:   back   of   the   Sanctuary,   by   front   door,   by   the  
Glass   Classroom,   and   in   the   Fellowship   Hall.   Each   station   has   tissue,   wipes,   hand   sanitizer,  
spray,   gloves,   and   a   trash   can.   All   the   restrooms   have   wipes   and   spray   as   well   as   encouraging  
words   to   wash   your   hands   for   at   least   20   seconds.  
 
This   link   from   the   CDC   is   shared   with   you   with   UUA   encouragement:  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/index.html  
 
Westside   leadership   is   currently   working   on   providing   a   live   stream   of   Sunday   worship   (at   least  
the   message)   on   our   Facebook   page   as   well   as   the   ability   for   groups   (including   classes,   small  
groups,   and   committees)   to   meet   virtually   via   Zoom   and   Google   Meet.  
 
Sunday   bulletins   and   inserts   will   be   available   Friday   afternoons   via   email.  
 
We   will   continue   to   monitor   local   information.   Most   importantly,   we   want   you   to   take   care   of  
yourselves   and   do   what   is   best   for   you.   
 
Westside   will   continue   to   offer   ways   for   community   connection-   even   if   virtually.   Please   know   our  
Pastoral   Care   Team   is   available   if   additional   help   is   needed.  
 
 
With   love   and   light,  
 
Rev.   Shari   Woodbury,   Minister  
Carol   Cappa,   Board   President  
Nicole   Kennedy,   Interim   DLRE  
 
Westside   Unitarian   Universalist   Church  
 
 
*   Facebook   page:    https://www.facebook.com/WestsideUnitarianUniversalistChurch/  
Westside   website:    http://www.westsideuu.org/  
Email   (weekly   Friday   Forward):    tp://oi.vresp.com/?fid=8487acb03c  
Remind   text   messaging:   send   a   text   to   the   number   81010   and   text   this   message   “ @9e9997”  
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